
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are entering a float into this year’s MAIZE 
FESTIVAL. We would love to have as many 
students as possible, and parents, to walk 
behind our float. The theme is THE WILD WEST 
so costumes will be easy. Simply come dressed 
as a cowboy, cowgirl, Indian, Sheriff or Prairie 
person.  

Helpers Needed:  

We are asking for parents to help decorate our 
float on Saturday morning, 30th August at 9am. 
We will meet in the eating area of the school, 
entering via Alice Street. Please let Mrs Lee, Mrs 
Saunders or the office know if you are able to 
assist.  
Thank you from the Maize Festival Organising Committee. 

 


